
 

 

 

20th July 2021 

 

Notification of Stock Delays 

 

I am sorry to inform you that we are currently unable to fulfil open orders for the Lifeline series of 

Defibtech AEDs including replacement batteries.  This includes any orders that may have previously been 

acknowledged and a delivery date advised. 

 

We have been informed by Defibtech that they are experiencing unprecedented demand globally in 

conjunction with unexpected extended lead times for several components required in the manufacturing 

of the units.    This means they are not able to fulfil the orders we have placed over the last 2 months.  

These components are common to the Lifeline series of Defibrillators and are not expected to have a 

significant impact on the View models. 

 

I understand that this will impact your own customers and I assure you that we are in daily contact with 

Defibtech and will keep you informed of any updates.  As of today, we do not have a firm date for 

delivery of our delayed orders, and this is expected to be provided by Defibtech within the next 2 weeks. 

 

Once again, I am very sorry to have to provide this notification and I will provide an update on delivery 

schedules as soon as I am able. 

 

For and on behalf of Martek Medical 

 

 

Karen Bedford 

Head of Operations 

 

+44 (0) 1709 599218  

Karen.bedford@martek-marine.com 

 

 


